
 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen  

Dear humanists I’m happy that for the third time I’m attending such a great peace wanting conference. 

As we all know that the objectives of this conference is to provide peace worldwide as it’s the very first 

human right. Working for human rights especially for peace and focusing on genocides while of the 

genocide and massacre is because of using chemical weapons that unfortunately year by year we can 

see it has been used by dictators especially in Asia and Middle East.That reminds of Halabja and similar 

genocides. 

So I hope that we will work together more to inhibit the usage of chemical weapon since it can easily be 

used by terrorists, That’s why I ask United Nation to work on this case more seriously with all other 

organizations that are in charge of peace and works for peace, As well as NGOs to work harder in order 

to see the world that we’ve been worked for all together for many years. 

 

At the end I hope that we can achieve what we’re working for that brought us all together from all 

around the world to share ideas and work.  

 

Best Wishes  
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Mayors for peace Vice-President  

Member ICAN - International Campaign to Abolish Nuclear weapons 

Nobel Peace Prize 2017 

 

IPB-Board member   

November.2018 


